
PowerSchool has updated the way it sends messages to parents.  If you are not receiving messages and 
would like to sign-up for messages and alerts, please use this information to help. 
 

To receive alerts from PowerSchool, please follow these steps. 
 

 Log in to PowerSchool at sterling.nebps.org/public using your login information.  If you need login 
information, please contact the office or Addie Heusman. 
 

 Click on “SwiftReach SwiftK-12” 
 

 
 

 Click on Alert Preferences 
 

 

http://sterling.nebps.org/public


 

 Select the Alert Preferences button next to the contact method where you would like to receive 
notifications (email, mobile, work, etc.)  
 

 
 You may also delete contact methods (red box on right) or “Add New Field” (green box near top 

center) to add additional contact methods (email, phone, etc.) 
 
 

 Select the categories from which you want to receive alerts. 
 

 
 

 Push SAVE 

 email@emaildomain.com 

222-222-2222 

333-333-3333 


